
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/24/2017 3:36:26 PM
Subject: Re: Kindred Health meeting

​Darryl, please take this from here. 


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 3:03 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; 'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov'
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: FW: Kindred Health meeting 
 
Good Afternoon,
Last week I met with Mary Peck on behalf of the Lieutenant Governor. One of the things she was interested in was 
the Lieutenant Governor going out with them to a home healthcare visit, I told I would have to pass that request on 
for y’all to discuss. So here it is, please advise.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Peck, Mary [mailto:Mary.Peck@gentiva.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 10:37 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Peck, Mary 
Subject: Kindred Health meeting
 
Catherine,
Thank you so much for your time yesterday. I appreciated your insight on the initiatives for not only Lieutenant 
Governor Bryant but the Council on Aging. As we discussed, Kindred has a statewide presence providing home health 
in every county of the state. We are one of the state’s largest home health and hospice agencies. We are on the front 
line of senior’s struggles from healthcare access to the opioid crisis.
 
Thank you for passing my contact information to Jerry Dickenson so we can connect on our mutual focuses through 
the Council on Aging.
We also discussed getting Lieutenant Governor Bryant on a home healthcare visit with one of my nurses, scheduling 
this through his director. Can you send me his contact information?
 
I look forward to continuing our conversations on how we can improve the healthcare network and accessibility in SC 
for our seniors. Please let me know if there is anything you need from me in the future.
 
 

Mary Peck
Area Vice-President of Sales,Kindred at Home 
 
Tel:843-446-6065 
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